Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 2 RE TRIP - VISIT TO MANDIR TEMPLE

As part of the Religious Education topic on Special Places, Year 2 will be visiting a Mandir Temple in Bradford. There is no charge for this visit. The dates are:

Class 2.1           27th January 2020
Class 2.2           31st January 2020
Class 2.3           31st January 2020
 
We will be visiting in the morning and will travelling there and back by mini-bus returning in time for lunch. Your child will need to come to school on the day of their visit in school uniform.
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Thank you.
 
Your sincerely,
Mrs Brassington, Miss Chadwick and Miss Shaw
Year 2 Teaching Team

